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18 May 2022  
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
We are going to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee on Wednesday, 8 June 2022.  All children are encouraged to dress as a 
Prince, Princess, King or Queen.  Alternatively, they can wear purple for Royalty and/or blue as this is the Queen’s 
favourite colour.  More details will follow next week. 
 
As part of the celebration we are hoping, weather permitting, to have a whole school picnic.  Children can either 
bring their own packed lunch/picnic or they can order a buffet lunch from the canteen.  The buffet lunch will contain 
pizza, sandwiches (cheese & ham), cocktail sausages, a carrot stick, a cookie and a drink. 
 
In order to facilitate the canteen for ordering food, please book and pay for your child’s buffet lunch via School 
Money by Wednesday, 25 May 2022.  Children on free meals should book their meal as normal. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
 
 
___________ 
J LOUGHINS 
Principal 
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